GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30308
Telephone: (404) 631-1000

Russell R. McMurry, P.E., Commissioner

April 24, 2017

Ms. Beth Ganga

Project Development Coordinator

Tucker-Northlake Community Improvement District
PO Box 3053

Tucker, Georgia 30085

RE: Fiscal Year ‘18 Multimodal Safety and Access Grant

Ms. Ganga:

The Department has approved your proposal titled “Sidewalk Gap- 4271/4279 Lavista Road,” for the Fiscal
Year ‘18 Multimodal Safety and Access Grant. Because of the large number of excellent proposals that were
received for the Fiscal Year ‘17 solicitation, the Department would like to fund your proposal under the Fiscal
Year ‘18 funding cycle. The Department will commit up to $23,940.00 or 70% of the final project cost,
whichever is less. The project must be under contract for construction on or before June 30, 2018, or the

approval may be cancelled. At this time, please:
(1) Review the attached application to receive funds and the general rules and guidelines of the program.

(2) Submit the attached application to receive funds. Please have either the mayor or chair of
commission sign, affix the local government seal, notarize, and postmark no later than June 12t 2017,

(3) Submit a low bid amount awarded for the project(s) upon availability.
Please return both documents to the address shown below:

Georgia Department of Transportation
Office of Traffic Operations
c/o Katelyn DiGioia
935 East Confederate Avenue
Building 24, Floor 2
Atlanta, Georgia 30316

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at (404) 635-2834 or reach out via email:
kdigioia@dot.ga.gov.

Sincerely,
Katelyn DiGioia, E.I.T.

State Bicycle and Pedestrian Engineer
Office of Traffic Operations

ce: District Engineer, GDOT Local Grants Administrator, Regional Commission (via email)



